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Three of UF’s 40 Under 40 called PHHP home
Since 2006, the University of Florida Alumni Association has honored outstanding young alumni who have made a significant impact on their industry or field and have made important contributions to their communities. The College of Public Health and Health Professions is pleased to recognize three 40 Under 40 honorees for 2025. Read more 
AI hires share their successes and excitement for future breakthroughs 
In 2020, the University of Florida embarked on a mission to become a national leader in the application of artificial intelligence, with support from NVIDIA. Since 2021, UF has hired more than 100 new faculty to increase education and research in AI. UF’s College of Public Health and Health Professions is home to nine of them across five departments. Read more 
PHHP alumni and friends show love on Giving Day
A total of 146 donors raised $115,879 in 24 hours, propelling the College of Public Health and Health Professions to the No. 6 spot for most funds raised out of UF’s 17 colleges and schools. Donations directly benefit education and research. Read more 
PHHP employees receive 2025 Superior Accomplishment Awards
Three PHHP staff are among this year’s recipients of the Superior Accomplishment Award in the UF Health Science Center division. The annual award recognizes outstanding service to the university and its students and employees. Read more 
Clinical and health psychology students attain 100% internship match rate
All 17 clinical and health psychology students seeking internships to complete their Ph.D.s have matched with accredited programs for their clinical year. It’s the second year in a row the department’s doctoral students achieved a 100% match rate. Read more  
Two PHHP faculty join Emerging Pathogens Institute leadership team
The Emerging Pathogens Institute has added four new members to its leadership team, including Mattia Prosperi, Ph.D., who serves as the chief research information officer, and Matt Hitchings, Ph.D., the associate director for biostatistics consulting core. Read more  
[bookmark: _Hlk192857964]Ph.D. student’s unique research garners prestigious child psychology fellowship
Amanda Bennett, a Ph.D. student in the Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, received the Koppitz Fellowship to support her work in developing a computer program that could vastly improve the way foster children are placed and supported. The prestigious fellowship is the largest award for student research in child psychology. Read more 
Alumni updates
Christine Myers, Ph.D., OTR/L, bachelor’s (’95) and master’s (’00) in occupational therapy, has been elected chair-elect of the Commission on Continuing Competence for the American Occupational Therapy Association. The commission works to identify, analyze and anticipate issues in continuing competence and professional development. She officially begins her position this summer and then transitions to commission chair in 2026. She is a clinical professor in the UF Department of Occupational Therapy and director of the Doctor of Occupational Therapy program.

